From: Matthews, Maria

Sent: Friday, May 19, 2023 5:01 PM

To: Brightbill, Grace;Schisler, Kate;Simon, Noah;Gibson, Chris;Davenport, Collin
Subject: New CAA Coalition Supporters

Attachments: 5.17.23 VA Chamber Letter on DCA Perimeter Rule.pdf

Good Afternoon All,

We are monitoring the growth of the Delta-led CAA coalition and noted that two Virginia-based Chamber of Commerce
groups have signed on as supporters:

e NOVA Hispanic American Chamber of Commerce
e Virginia Asian Chamber of Commerce

We did receive the attached letter of support from the Virginia Chamber mid-week and are working closely with United
to engage other stakeholders in and around the DMV. If you would like to see the list of groups who have joined the
coalition and our research on the same, please let me know. | would be happy to share our research.

Have a wonderful weekend!

Maria D. Matthews, CAE
Federal Government Affairs Program Manager
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